

Dear ******

I hope you are well.  

The *gas safety certificate/electrical safety certificate/EPC* is due for renewal at *property address*. 

I am planning on having a contractor visit the property on *date* at *time* to complete the certificate. 

I appreciate this is not an ideal time with the coronavirus pandemic, however, I have a legal responsibility to you to ensure the property is safe for you. 

I want to assure you that any contractor who comes to the property is complying with government guidance and will take all necessary precautions to keep both you and them safe. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If or your family are self‐isolating or do not want a contractor to attend at this time, I’d be grateful if you could please let me know as soon as possible. 

You can contact me, by email at ***********@****** or by phone at 07*********

Best wishes
